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	Text1: It is hard to believe that it is already February.  We have been so busy learning and working that the school year has flown by.
	Text2: From the desk of Mrs. Brooks:
This has been an amazing year so far.  I have truly enjoyed getting to know your child and how he/she learns best.  Please continue to ensure your child completes his/her homework nightly.  After completing, please sign your child's homework packet.  This serves three purposes.  The first is to help reinforce the lessons taught that day.  The second is to help your child learn how to complete homework.  And lastly, it allows you to monitor your child's understand of the concept and his/her growth in the subject area.
 
 
	Text3:        Every day we work hard in all subject 
  areas.  Here is what we are working on:
 
Reading:  Students are engaged in various reading activities throughout the day.  They consist of read to self, read to someone, word study, writing, and Lexia.  They also receive small group and whole group instruction where reading skills and comprehension strategies are taught.
 
Writing:  Students are focusing on writing persuasive paragraphs.  The paragraph must include a title, introduction, 3-4 details, and a closing.
 
 
	Text4:     Math:  Students will wrap up Chapter 5 
 (2 digit subtraction).  They will then practice 3 digit addition and subtraction problems.
 
Social Studies:  Students will engage in activities to learn how economics affect their daily lives.
 
Science:  Students will plan and implement science experiments centered around Balancing and Weighing.
	Text5:  We will have our Valentine's Day party February 12th at 2:30.  If your child would like to pass out Valentine's cards, a list of the students in our classroom will be sent out.  Please make sure to include every child in our class if cards are given.  Treat and drink donations for our party are appreciated.  We have 30 students including Mrs. Hoing's classroom. 
	Text6: **Spring Conferences will take place February 22 and 23rd.  


